

WAY TO GO - UNIT 1

VOCABULARY (20 points)

A Match the numbers to the letters

English		Hebrew
1. youngest	1=	a. בעייה
2. website	2=	b. חסר בית
3. vacation	3=	c. מפורסם
4. problem	4=	d. מתנדב
5. famous	5=	e. צריך/ה
6. need	6=	f. אתר אינטרנט
7. homeless	7=	g. הכי צעיר
8 team	8=	h. קבוצה
9. community	9=	i. חופשה
10.volunteer	10=	j. קהילה

B Complete the sentences with the words below. (20 points)

vacation / race / have fun / celebrate / idea / alone
country / feel / project / hero

1. I'm going to lie down. I don't well.
2. Let's your birthday tomorrow at my house!
3. We together at the swimming pool.
4. My brother lives in Tel Aviv. It's only big for one person.
5. Rina got 100 % on her
6. Do you have an what to buy for the party?
7. Mike won the in the olympic games.
8. They gave the pilot a medal because he's a
9. Israel is not a big
10. My family and I are going on to Eilat.

READING (30 points)

A Read the article.

A Special Girl

In December 2006, at the age of 17, Koral Cohen opened a Community Café because she wanted to help the homeless in America. In three years, Koral and her team made more than 10,000 hot meals* at the Community Café.

When she was a young teen, she started to help the homeless people. Koral loved the idea of helping people by giving them food. "I have a great family and everything I need or want, so I believe it's important to help the homeless," she said.

Koral decided that her city needed a special place for the homeless. The project started with 12 people. "I thought it would be this small project ...," said Koral. Then it grew and she looked for a building for the café. She spoke to students at her school and asked them to come and help make food for the homeless.

In 2008 Koral went to Washington to get a prize for her good work. She was one of America's top 10 amazing teens. One of Koral's teachers said, "She is always there to help people!"

hot meals - ארוחות חמות

B Answer the questions.

1. When did Koral start the Community Café?

.....

2. Why did Koral open the Community Café?

.....

3. How many hot meals did Koral and her team make?

.....

4. What did Koral Cohen do to help the homeless? Name 2 things?

a.

b.

5. Why did Koral go to Washington- Circle X next to the correct answer X סמן

a. to make food for the homeless

b. to get a prize for her good work

c. to look for her family

d. to buy a book

6. Why did Koral start the project? Circle X next to the correct answer X סמן

a. to help the homeless people

b. to help her family

c. to make money

d. she needed it for her school

WRITING (30 points)

Write about yourself.

A Complete the chart about yourself.

Name:

Age:

Where do you live:

Hobbies:

B Write 5 sentences about yourself.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....